
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 11 Students Commence Thursday 1 February 2024 
 
Dear Year 11 Students, 
 
Congratulations on beginning this new stage of your schooling life. Year 11 is an important milestone in 
your schooling journey, and it is crucial to take every opportunity, tackle the challenges you face, do the 
best you can to reach your goals and enjoy all the moments with your peers and teachers. 
 
Over the last two years you have shown immense growth and resilience and worked tirelessly to remain 
motivated while you engaged in your junior education. 
 
As you begin your Preliminary studies you will notice that the bar is set higher in all aspects of your daily 
schooling life. By remaining organised and taking a consistent approach towards your learning, you will be 
able to conquer the challenges that you face particularly during assessment periods and when balancing 
your social and schooling life.  
 
Being senior students and representatives of Blacktown Girls High School, it is essential that you carry 
yourself with grace and integrity as you are role models to our younger students. By remaining committed 
to your learning, wearing your uniform with pride, and remembering the importance of punctuality by 
arriving to school and class on time, you can meet those high expectations as role models. 
 
As you navigate this year, know that you are well-supported here at Blacktown Girls High School by your 
committed classroom teachers, myself as your Year Adviser, Head Teacher Wellbeing (Ms Sagote), 
Deputy Principal (Mrs Van-Stolk) and Principal (Mrs Trimmis). Our wonderful counsellors are also 
available to offer confidential service and support. Taking care of your physical, mental, and emotional 
wellbeing is at the forefront of your success in Year 11 because by doing so you will ensure that you can 
confidently progress and reach your fullest potential.  
 
In Connect lessons this year you will be learning about different strategies to cope with stress and the 
challenges that you may face in your adolescent years, as well as techniques to study effectively and 
balance your school and personal lifestyles. 
 
Embrace the challenges, cherish the victories, and make the most of the unique opportunities that come 
your way! I look forward to a wonderful senior year with you while you achieve your goals, explore, and 
make memories that will last a lifetime. By doing your best and working together, a Blacktown Girl can do 
anything. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call the school on 02 9831 7577. 
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